
@ BELLSOUTH 
BellSouth Interconnection Services 
675 West Peachtree Street, NE 
Room 34S91 
Atlanta, Georgia 30375 

Sent via Certified Mail 

May 01,2001 

Blanco S. Bay0 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Director - Division of Records & Reporting 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Elaine Frazier 
(404)927-8998 
Fax: (404) 529-7839 

Dear Blanco Bayo: 

This letter is to advise you that the Interconnection Agreement between Eastland of 
OrlandoTelephone Corporation and BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc., has expired on its own 
terms as of March 17,2000. 

Should you have any questions, please call me at 404-927-8998 or Shelley Walls 
at 404-927-75 1 1. 

Sincerely, 

Manager-Interconnection Services 

cc: Mr. Jerry Hendrix - BellSouth 
Mr. Steve Klimacek - BellSouth (via electronic mail) 
Mr. Danny McGinnis (U.S. Mail) 
Mr. Steven J. Longenecker (US. Mail) 
Ms. Tanya Lynn (via electronic mail) 


